
WORSHIP 
L o c a t i o n  
9100 93rd Avenue North 

Brooklyn Park, MN, 55445 
 

W e e k e n d  M a s s e s  

Saturday: 5:00 PM 

Sunday:  
 

D a i l y  M a s s e s  

Weekdays: 8:00 AM 

SACRAMENTS 
R e c o n c i l i a t i o n  
Weekdays: 7:30 AM 

Saturday: 3:30-4:15 PM 

Or call to schedule an appointment. 
 

B a p t i s m  

1st and 3rd Sundays at 12:30 PM. 
 

M a t r i m o n y  

Contact the Parish Office for details. 

CONTACT 
O n l i n e  
saintvdp.org 
 

E - M a i l  
General: churchinfo@saintvdp.org 

Prayer Line: prayerrequests@saintvdp.org 
 

P a r i s h  O f f i c e  
(763) 425-2210 
 

S c h o o l  O f f i c e  
(763) 425-3970 

KNOW  

LOVE  

SERVE  

and celebrate our Catholic Faith, 

God and our neighbor, 

as disciples of Jesus Christ. 

August 12, 2018 



W E D N E S D A Y  

 

  

 

 

 8:00 am Mass for the Assumption 

 7:00 pm Mass for the Assumption 

T H I S  S U N D A Y  

 

T U E S D A Y  

 6:00 pm Stewardship Committee Mtg 

 6:30 pm Knights of Columbus Rosary 

All are invited to join us! 
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M O N D A Y  

For meet ing locat ions ,  p lease refer to t he  

par ish ’s  onl ine ca lendar:  calendar.sa int vdp.org  

F a i t h  F o r m a t i o n  R e g i s t r a t i o n  
E a r l y  B i r d  D e a d l i n e  t h i s  W e d n e s d a y !  

 

Early Bird         Regular  

(Register on/before August 15)              (Register August 16 - 31) 

Preschool - $65             Preschool - $75 

Level 1-10 - $125           Level 1-10 - $150 

Family Max - $270        Family Max - $295  
 

Register online at  

www.saintvdp.org/ffregistration  

for Faith Formation classes or to Volunteer.   

 

**NOTE GRADES 1-6 SESSION CHANGE:  

Now only one time on Wednesday - 5:30-

6:45 PM.  Tuesday remains 6:00-7:15 PM. 

 

D o n ’ t  f o r g e t  t o  s i g n  u p  t o  v o l u n t e e r !   
 

The registration deadline is August 31.  

Any registrations after this date will be put on a waiting list  

and will be placed wherever there is an opening.   
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T H U R S D A Y  

 6:45 pm S’More Fun  

for Youth  

going into  

Gr. 7-12 (pg. 5) 

 

F R I D A Y  

 7:00 am Facilities Meeting 

 6:00 pm Join us at  

 Feed My Starving 

 Children (pg. 6) 

S A T U R D A Y  

 3:30 pm Confessions 

 

Traveling this Summer? 

Mass Times Trust is a nationwide FREE ministry to traveling Catholics. They 

provide information on the location of nearby Churches and the times of Masses. 

This is available by calling 1 -858-207-6277 or at: www.MassTimes.org. 

3 

N E X T  S U N D A Y  

 12:30 pm Baptisms 

 

 

DEACON 

Deacon Larry Lawinger  
(763) 425-2210 

Email :  dcnlarrylawinger@saintvdp .org 

PASTOR 

Fr. Dennis Zehren 
Phone: (763) 425-2210 

Email :  frdenniszehren@saintvdp.org  

PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Fr. Paul Baker  
(763) 425-2210 

Email :  frpau lbaker@saintvdp.org  

Readings for this Week 

Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:4-8/Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [9a]/

Eph 4:30--5:2/Jn 6:41-51 

Monday: Ez 1:2-5, 24-28c/Ps 148:1-2, 11-12, 13, 14/

Mt 17:22-27 

Tuesday: Ez 2:8--3:4/Ps 119:14, 24, 72, 103, 111, 

131 [103a]/Mt 18:1-5, 10, 12-14 

Wednesday: Vigil: 1 Chr 15:3-4, 15-16; 16:1-2/Ps 132:6-7, 

9-10, 13-14 [8]/1 Cor 15:54b-57/Lk 11:27-28 

 Day: Rv 11:19a; 12:1-6a, 10ab/Ps 45:10, 11, 

12, 16 [10bc]/1 Cor 15:20-27/Lk 1:39-56 

Thursday: Ez 12:1-12/Ps 78:56-57, 58-59, 61-62 [cf. 

7b]/Mt 18:21--19:1 

Friday: Ez 16:1-15, 60, 63 or 16:59-63/Is 12:2-3, 

4bcd, 5-6 [1c]/Mt 19:3-12 

Saturday: Ez 18:1-10, 13b, 30-32/Ps 51:12-13, 14-15, 

18-19 [12a]/Mt 19:13-15 

Next Sunday: Prv 9:1-6/Ps 34:2-3, 10-11, 12-13, 14-15 

[9a]/Eph 5:15-20/Jn 6:51-58 
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Mass Intentions for Aug. 13-19 

Monday         8:00 AM † Mary Jane Kline  

Tuesday 8:00 AM † Harold Homan  

Wednesday 8:00 AM † Joan Quady  

 7:00 PM † James Carbonari  

Thursday 8:00 AM † Valeria Kraemer  

Friday 8:00 AM † Steve McLean  

Saturday 5:00 PM † Harlan Husted 

Sunday 7:30 AM † Darlene Loeffler  

                  9:00 AM Parishioners  

                 11:00 AM † Gladys Sigety Weitzel  

This Wednesday, August 15 

Celebrate Mass at 8 AM or 7 PM 

All the feast days of Mary mark the great 

mysteries of her life and her part in the 

work of redemption. The Assumption is 

God's crowning of His work as Mary ends 

her earthly life and enters eternity. The 

feast turns our eyes in that direction, where 

we will follow when our earthly life is over. 

Holy Day of Obligation 

Please pray for these couples who are 

soon to be married. 

Shannon Dinneen & Darren Nelson  

Alyssa Newburg & Ben Datres  

Upcoming Weddings 

Come and Experience the Healing Power  

of Confession and Reconciliation 
 

Monday-Friday—7:30 AM       
Saturday—3:30-4:15 PM 

 

Or call the parish office at  
(763) 425-2210  

to schedule an appointment. 

To sign up or to be a sub, call  

JoAnne Newman at 763-420-4089. 

Sunday:  2 PM, 10 PM, 11 PM 

Monday:  3 AM, 5 AM 

Wednesday:  2 PM 

Thursday:  5 AM, 11 AM, 12 PM, 1 PM, 11 PM 

Friday:  5 AM, 6 AM, 12 PM, 4 PM, 11 PM 

Saturday:  12 AM, 5 AM, 6 AM, 10 AM, 1 PM, 2 PM, 3 PM, 

 7 PM, 9 PM, 11 PM 

Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration 

The hours in red  

indicate we have no 

adorers for those hours 

and are in urgent need.  

Spend an hour  

with Jesus! 



There are far too many goodbyes in parish 

life. Every season has its own goodbyes.  

At the beginning of winter we bid farewell 

to the snowbird parishioners who fly south 

for the winter. Early June we have to say 

goodbye to the teachers and school children as they begin 

summer break. This time of the year it is the college students 

who leave us to go off to school. Goodbyes can be difficult 

but also somehow an important part of God’s plan for our 

lives and for the lives of our loved ones.  

When my goddaughter was heading off to college in Michi-

gan I gave her some money. I told her that when she got  

settled there she should stop by the campus store to pick out 

for me a coffee mug or a t-shirt or something with the college 

logo on it and to send it to me. Then every time I drink from 

the mug or wear the t-shirt I could say a short prayer for her 

and maintain a little connection with her.  

I hope the college students will seek to stay connected too.  

Most importantly I hope they can stay connected with God.  

Parents, you can help your student to stay connected to their 

faith while they are away. Log onto The Newman Connection 

website at www.newmanconnection.org or the Fellowship of 

Campus University Students website at www.focus.org. Contact 

the campus ministry or the local parish with your student’s contact 

information. They would be happy to contact your student or 

send information regarding Catholic happenings at their college. 

We will pray for you, beloved college students, on the journey. 

Seek what is true, beautiful, and good! 
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Electronic Giving 
Scan this QR Code with your smartphone  

to make a donation to St. Vincent de Paul, 

or log on to saintvdp.org to set up  

recurring online giving. 

Welcome, New Parishioners!  
JULY 2018 

▪ Anna Gleichman, Plymouth 

▪ John Kreklow, Dayton 

▪ Steve & Danielle Gangl, Maple Grove 

Thank you for  being a par t   
o f  our  pari sh fami ly!  

The deadline for submissions  

for the bulletin is Monday at Noon. 

F A M I L I E S  

Monday: 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM  

Tuesday: 8:00 AM – 8:00 PM 

Wednesday: 8:00 AM – 8:00 PM 

Thursday: 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM 

Friday: 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Saturday: 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM  

Summer Parish Office Hours  
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There is still time to “Be a Royal” 

for the 2018-19 School Year!  

We have limited space available 

in most grades.*   

Thanks to a generous donation we just received, we have  

additional financial aid money for NEW families! If paying 

tuition was holding you back from your dream of a Catholic 

education for your children, we can help. This new tuition 

scholarship supports families who apply after July 27, 2018. 

For more information about what it means to “Be a Royal” or 

to arrange a tour, contact our principal Lisa Simon at lisasi-

mon@saintvdp.org or 763-762-7324. Laughter, Faith, and 

Strong Academics – your children can have it all! We look 

forward to having your family a part of our school community.  

(*preschool, prekindergarten, 4th grade are full)  school.saintvdp.org 

You can still “Be a Royal”  in 2018-19! 

Gospel Question of the Week 

Adult/Teen/Child: What does Jesus’ 

promise that “if anyone eats this bread 

he shall live forever” mean to you? 

— From Lectionary Link by Harcourt Publishers 

Please take some time 

today to discuss these 

questions or reflect on 

themin private prayer. 

Inspiring & Informative Catholic CD’s 

See the display by the 

Welcome Desk in the 

Gathering Space. 

A new shipment of CD’s has arrived—
still only $3. New titles include: A Scriptur-
al Walk Through the Mass, The Holy Spirit: 
Third Person of the Trinity, Full of Grace: 
The Message of the Angel, God’s Plan for 
Love, Humanae Vitae, Sex and Authentic 

Freedom. 

From our Pastor 

St. Vincent de Paul Celebration 

Questions? Contact Molly 
Schorr, Director of Parish 

Life/Evangelization  at 

mollyschorr@saintvdp.org 
or by phone at  
763-762-7374. 

Saturday, September 22: 6—11 PM 

Sunday, September 23:  

Parish Brunch 10 AM—1 PM 

Games, Food, Bingo, Live Entertainment, 

and a Parish Brunch on Sunday are just 

some of the fun events happening.  

New this year—the Parish Raffle has a 

new twist: 

The Grand Prize is the choice between a 

trip for two to France  to walk the  

footsteps of St. Vincent de Paul, plus 

$3000 cash OR the cash prize of $12,000! 
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A D U L T S  

F A M I L I E S  ( c o n t i n u e d )  

Tuesday, Aug. 21 at 12 PM 

Cost is $8.00 for our monthly Senior 

Lunch. Please RSVP to the parish office at 

763-425-2210, this Monday through  

Friday only (August 13-17).  
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Information Night:  

Wednesday, August 29, 2018  

at 7 PM in Regan Hall. 

Trip Dates: November 5-14, 2019  

Please consider joining Fr. Zehren as he leads the SVDP communi-

ty on a Pilgrimage to Italy in the Fall of 2019.   

Highlights will include visiting Rome and Vatican City, Assisi,  

Florence, Tuscany, Pisa and Lucca. An optional 4 day extension 

to the Amalfi Coast will also be offered. There will be Masses 

and prayer opportunities, as well as great history, beautiful  

scenery, outstanding food, great accommodations and sufficient 

time for relaxation and fun. 

If you have any questions or would like 

more information, please contact Maureen 

Leesman at mleesman@cruiseplanners.com 

or 612-810-8253. 

Pilgrimage to Italy with Fr. Zehren 

RCIA Meetings Begin Next Month 

If you are interested, 

have questions,  

or if Thursday nights  

don’t work in  

your schedule,  

please contact  

Chuck Pratt at  

763-762-7407 or 

charlespratt@saintvdp.org. 

Thursday,  Sept. 13, 7-8:30 PM 

Come and See — An Invitation to  

Explore the Catholic Faith. Are you  

someone or do you know someone who—

has expressed interest in becoming  

Catholic, is an adult who has never been 

baptized, or who was baptized Catholic 

but has not celebrated First Communion 

and/or Confirmation? The RCIA offers an 

opportunity for you to receive guidance 

and instruction to make an informed  

decision concerning your faith. A new small 

group is forming, starting next month.  

Senior Lunch Reminder  

 

Meet our New Youth Ministry Staff! 
Come and meet them this 

Thursday, August 16 at our first 

S’more Fun in the back parking 

lot from 6:45-8 PM.   

All youth going into  

Grades 7-12 are invited! 

 

We welcome John Boyle (left) 

as our Coordinator of Youth and  

Young Adult Ministry  

 

and Zach Zaldivar (right) 

as our Youth Minister  

to the St. Vincent Staff! 

CCW Upcoming Meeting 

The CCW acts through  

its members to support, 

empower, and educate 

all Catholic women in 

spirituality, leadership, 

and service. 

Tuesday September 11 at 7 PM  

in the Community Rm 

Please join us for the rosary at 6:30 PM 

before meeting, in the cry room.  

CCW envelopes are due this month ($5 

for the year). The envelope may be put in 

the collection basket or dropped off at 

parish office. Thank you for your support.  
Boldly go where many have gone before 

and help pass on the Good News of Jesus 

Christ and our Catholic faith!   

This fall, over 800 children and young  

people, preschool through grade 10,  

will sign up to learn more about Jesus and 

the Catholic faith.  

You can help by becoming a catechist, classroom assistant, of-

fice aide, hall monitor, or child care assistant for Faith Formation, 

either every week or for our monthly Grades 1-6 Family Faith 

Nights. As you nurture the faith of our young, you will learn and 

grow as well! As one long-time catechist put it, “I learn so much 

from the children!”  

We provide you with training, materials, and support.  

Classes begin in September and early October.  

If interested or for more information, contact Mary Ann  

Marschall, 763-762-7406 or maryannmarschall@saintvdp.org. 

Faith:  The Next Generation – Pass It On! 
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PRESIDERS 

 5:00 PM Fr. Dennis Zehren & Deacon Larry Lawinger 

 7:30 AM Fr. Paul Baker & Deacon Larry Lawinger 

 9:00 AM Fr. Paul Baker & Deacon Larry Lawinger 

 11:00 AM Fr. Dennis Zehren & Deacon Lawinger 

LECTORS 

 5:00 PM Paul Berendes & Pat Gleason 

 7:30 AM Tom McMullen & Sara Messier 

  9:00 AM Chi-Chi Ayika & Eileen Herzog 
 11:00 AM Dave Whatmuff & Steve Broste 

 EUCHARISTIC 

MINISTERS 

 5:00 PM Betty Bartos, Vicki Bilbro, Jim Buechler,  
Judy Carman, Maureen Daehn,  
Anna & Fred Glynn, Sue Kuske, Susan McCaffrey, 
Russ Nelson, Jennifer Newman,  
Pam & Sean Olmstead, Natalie Przybilla,  

Andrew Rem, & 1 Volunteer Needed 

 7:30 AM Linda Berscheit, Carl & Donna Crimmins,  
Tom Hanson, Lori & Steve Mountin,  
JoAnne Newman, Nettie Phenow,  

Georgette Steeves, & 3 Volunteers Needed 

    9:00 AM Chris Ayika, John Baker, Katie Benik,  
Wendy Carmon, Kathy Freed, Mary Jo Gagner, 
Tom Gorecki, Earl Herzog, Rebecca Keran,  
Tim & Tina Kuharski, Dorothy Malone,  
Joel Salzer, Ann Schreiber, Jinessa Tietz,  

& 1 Volunteer Needed 

 11:00 AM Lorena Carter, Pam Casebolt, Don Kluk,  
Mary Ellen Kubic, Kevin Landman, JoAnn 
Lawinger, Sara Mumma, Krista Myhre,  
Margaret Schauer,  
Bart & Brenda Schultz,  

& 5 Volunteers Needed 

SERVERS 

 5:00 PM Peter Gartner, Michael Watson,  
& 1 Volunteer Needed 

 7:30 AM Peter Hanauska, James Ward,  
& 1 Volunteer Needed 

  9:00 AM Ikemonso Ayika, Bridgid & Eoin Keran 
 11:00 AM Brandon & Brianna Huth,  

Grace Mattson 

GIFT SHOP 

 5:00 PM Betty & Jim Bartos 
 7:30 AM Suzanne & Virginia Thurler 
  9:00 AM Shirley Fleischhacker & Trish Snyder  
 11:00 AM Lorraine Boser & 1 Volunteer Needed 

There is a rosary prayed every Tuesday at 6:30 PM  
in the Cry Room, led by the Knights of Columbus. All  

are welcome. The KC’s are always open to members! 
Find information at kc9139.mnknights.org.  

Please pray for the sick of our parish: 

Mary  El l en  Kubi c,  Deacon Del  and JoA nne Wilki nson ,  

Bru ce  Gugg emos ,  Tom  Boos , Jean et te  Rem ,   

R ichard  & Mary  Scherber, & Danny  Kroll .  
 

To submit prayers or become a member of the Prayer Line,   
go to saintvdp.org,  click on “Be Involved”, click on “Pray”,   

then choose “Prayer Line” from the menu on the left. 
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Liturgical Roles for  

Saturday, Aug. 18 & Sunday, Aug. 19 

We are looking for as many as three 

persons to assist with the Laundry and 

Ironing of Liturgical Linens. We have a 

team who have been picking up,  

cleaning (Laundry) purificators, corpo-

rals, and various fair linens that are used 

in celebrations of Mass at St. Vincent’s.  

There is a monthly rotation of responsi-

bilities. We have openings for May, July, 

& October. There may be an opportuni-

ty to switch monthly assignments. 

Help needed with Liturgical Linens 

Contact Steve Barnhart  

at 763-762-7414 

for a detailed  

description.  

Our second collection this month 

is to benefit Sharing and Caring 

Hands.  

This ministry serves those most in need in 

the Twin Cities area, including children 

and families. 

2nd Collection this Weekend 

Help pack highly nutritional meals for the 

hungry children of the world.  

We pack the third Friday of every month 

from 6:00 to 7:30 PM and the fourth Tues-

day of every month from 9:30-11:30 AM.  

Meet new friends, have a good time and 

feel good about your volunteer efforts. 

FMSC is located at 401 93rd Ave NW, 

Coon Rapids just off of 610 on the other 

side of the Mississippi River. We always 

welcome new volunteers.    www.fmsc.org 

Feed My Starving Children 

Join us 

this Friday  

at 6 pm. 

SVDP volunteers at  

FMSC twice monthly.  

Contact Duane Crosland 

at 763-441-8683  

or at dcrosl@aol.com.  


